
Kaffu Bullom Chiefdom 

Port Loko District, Northern Province - SIERRA LEONE 
 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

DATE: June 30, 2015 

 

RE: LETTER OF ATTESTATION FOR ENVIROONE IN KAFFU BULLOM CHIEFDOM, SIERRA LEONE 

 

This is to certify that EnviroOne has been implementing community development programs in 

my Chiefdom, Kaffu Bullom Chiefdom, Port Loko District, in the Northern Province of Sierra 

Leone since early 2013.   

Through its clean water, farmer education, and micro financing programs, many of our women 

(in farming and petty trading), and farmers in general have benefited enormously.  We now 

have more women farmers.  The petty traders in my Chiefdom are using the proceeds from 

their microloans to expand their businesses and send their children to school.  Our teachers 

have been able to teach our children uninterrupted due to the teacher microloans program.  It 

is my fervent hope that EnviroOne will be able to expand its programs in my Chiefdom to cover 

more women and children especially as my Chiefdom (and the country in general) is in the 

recovery phase of the deadly Ebola disease that has killed so many of our productive citizens. 

Please forward any inquiries on EnviroOne to my administrative office in Rotifunk, Lungi Sierra 

Leone. 

 
PC Bai Shebora Sheba Gbere III 
Paramount Chief 
Kaffu Bullom Chiefdom 
Lungi, SIERRA LEONE 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 


